
FALL 2016 Meeting Highlights: 

SAC held meetings in October, November and December to 

continue to build upon work from earlier in the year and plan for 

the birthday celebration. You may recall in past SAC News that 

one of our goals is for the school to realize its vision and fulfill its 

mission as a Catholic school within the Archdiocese of Louisville. 

To assist, SAC began working with the Marketing and Enrollment 

Committee, led by Chair Erin Farrington. This committee has 

worked diligently with SAC and many other school and parish 

committees and staff members over the past few months to 

ensure proper and consistent branding of these statements as 

well as use of our school logos. This sort of collaboration allows 

the school to share the news of the good work that happens 

every day on our campus with our current school families/

parishioners and the community at large in a highly recognizable 

fashion. With consistency in our branding, a fabulous new tag 

line (Small is big!) and plans to increase our marketing in the 

community, we’re building on the growing awareness we’re 

gaining. It takes many voices to spread the word, and you can 

help by sharing  news about our upcoming Open House 

(Wednesday 2/1/17 from 9-11am & 5:30-7:30pm) during 

Catholic Schools Week; and inviting alums, current school 

families and parishioners from St. Leonard and St. Francis of 

Rome to attend our “Cheers to 60 Years!” school birthday 

celebration after mass on February 4th & 5th. All who attend 

will surely have a fantastic experience when they see how our 

small school is still providing a vibrant future for all who pass 

through our halls.  

 

2016-17 SAC Members  

Fr. B.J. Breen, Pastor  

Mary Parola, Principal  

Susan Norsworthy, Chairperson - 7th  

Maggie Garrison, Secretary - 1st, 3rd  

Janice Barry, School Representative  

Jennifer Dawson - 5th  

Mary Johnson - 6th  

Missy Jordan - 8th  

Robin Krawiec - 4th  

Jessica Link - Kindergarten  

Beau Riley - 2nd, 7th  

Christine Wettig, School Representative  

Interested in serving on SAC? Contact Susan 

Norsworthy: susanbn@hotmail.com  

SAC MEETINGS:  

 Date: 4th Monday of 

each month  

 Location: School 

Library  

 Time: 6:30pm  

 Any changes are 

posted on school 

calendar and in 

newsletter 

SAC News 
Welcome 2017! 

Cheers to 60 Years! 
Hoping everyone had a restful and blessed 

Christmas season! As we get ready to celebrate 

our school’s 60th Birthday, the St. Leonard SAC 

(School Advisory Council) has been meeting 

regularly and working collaboratively with many 

school and parish committees to ensure we have 

another great 60 years! Join SAC and Parish Life 

after both masses the weekend of February 4th 

& 5th for our birthday celebration! Please share 

with all SLS alums and come join the fun! 

Susan Norsworthy, SAC Chair  

Please continue to stay involved, stay informed and reach out to any of us with 

questions or comments as we plan for future generations of Wolverines!  


